
Returning Books to the OLLI Library

Dear OLLI Members, 

At the time OLLI closed for in-person activities in March 2020, many members had taken books 
out of the OLLI Library. Other members were thinking ahead and took books out of the OLLI 
Library in preparation for the COVID lockdown. It is now more than a year later, and these 
library books have either been read or put aside as not what was wanted.

Adam and I have given a thought to getting these books back to the Library and have come up 
with the following. A large plastic box has been placed in the 1st floor lobby of the OLLI building 
in which books can be placed. The box will be available Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays 
from 9 AM – 3:00 PM, after Labor Day. An OLLI librarian will periodically gain access to the 
library and check in the returned books. This box will remain available until the end of October.

Please look around and locate any books you have from the OLLI Library. Then bring them into 
the OLLI building the next time you can get to our Center City location. For those not living in 
Center City, this might be when you are coming in for some other purpose. You can contact me 
by email via OLLI@temple.edu if you have a particular problem with returning a book.

Thanks, 
Carolyn Terry, Library Committee Chair 
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